
From: Scott Thompson
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] permit for hog farm
Date: Friday, March 31, 2017 11:30:20 AM

I am writing to ask you to deny the permit to allow c and h  farms to continue spreading hog waste in
the watershed of the buffalo river. 

In our karst geology this will surely pollute the river.   This will create damage to the river,  the local
drinking water and damage to the tourist industry. 

We cannot let  our nations first national river be compromised by industrial pollution.   please deny the
application.

thank you     Scott Thompson   
                     2878 cr 102 
                     Eureka springs Ar.   72632
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